
Information COVID -19 (29)
To the entire IST community,

As part of the “Tecnico: Safe Return” operation, and following the recommendation of the authorities, a 
program for the whole IST community will start on April 19th, in collaboration with the Portuguese Red 
Cross and the University of Lisbon, which will involve a large-scale testing operation of COVID 19.

Students, employees, faculty and researchers will receive by e-mail, specific indications on how to proceed 
to schedule their test. They should response as soon as possible to facilitate planning and management of 
the necessary human resources.

The tests will be held at the different IST campuses, on pre-defined dates, between 8:30am-12:00pm and 
1:00pm-4:30pm. Note that on the Alameda campus, due to the high number of users, there will be more 
than one testing station working simultaneously.

The tests to be carried out will be Rapid Antigen Tests (TRAg).  The result will be sent to you via e-mail 
within 60 minutes after the test. If the result is positive, you should go back to the same testing station to 
undergo a PCR test for confirmation.
 
PCR tests can also be requested when strictly necessary (e.g. for missions, trips), through the form.

We appeal to everyone’s collaboration so that the return to Tecnico will be effectively safe.

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

LINK DO FORMULÁRIO: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH3yBqHySWLJyDBmsgK1rpgE_54H
3zOFlb5zdpWTBgYHRQ1w/viewform

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico, 
contact us by email.

covid19@tecnico.ulisboa.pt


